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November Newsletter 
November 14, 2023 

Next Two Monthly Board Meetings to be Held Early 
Due to the Thanksgiving and Christmas holidays, the regular 

monthly Board meeting of the WCID will be held early the next 

two months. The November meeting will be held this week on 

Thursday, November 16. The December meeting will be held 

Thursday, December 14. Both meetings will begin at 3:00 p.m. 

The District and Inframark offices  

will be closed  

Thursday and Friday,  November 23-24.  

The District office will also be closed                              
Monday, November 27.                                              

For customer service on November 27, 
please call 1-800-579-4500. 

and are scheduled to be held in the District’s office at 18606 

Venture Drive, Point Venture. 

All meetings are open to the public and are generally held the 

fourth Thursday of the month at 3:00 p.m. 

PV Still in Stage 2 - Mandatory Outdoor Watering Restrictions 
Even with the most welcomed recent rains and a slight rise in 

Lakes Buchanan and Travis, Point Venture remains in Stage 2 

- Mandatory Watering Restrictions of its Drought Contingency 

Plan (DCP). 

Rainfall all along the watershed of the Highland Lakes resulted 

in the addition of much needed water into Lake Travis. Some 

places recorded upward of 8 inches. The District recorded 5.6 

inches of rain in October.  

Residential customers may water their yard twice a week on 

assigned days from Midnight to 10 a.m. and from 7 p.m. to mid-

night. Odd number addresses may water Wednesdays and Satur-

days. Even number address may water Thursdays and Sundays. 

Commercial customers may water landscapes on Tuesdays and 

Fridays during the same times as stated above. 

Thank you for continuing to conserve water. 

Updates to Projects in the District 
1) The Generator was delivered and installed at the Water Treatment Plant (WTP). The last piece of equipment needed for the gen-

erator to be operational is the installation of an Automatic Transfer Switch. This is expected to be installed before the end of the 

year providing power backup to the WTP before the freeze season begins. 

2) The District, our engineering team, Trihydro, and our operations team, Inframark, met with the contractor Associated Construc-

tion Partners (ACP) that is contracted to build the new Wastewater Treatment Plant (WWTP). ACP is busy planning the construc-

tion process and are scheduled to have “boots on the ground” on or around December 10, 2023.  


